T0: Members of the Academy of Science
I.‘.P--Boh. snb-mt“.

FROM: Dr. R.L. Kirk, Co-ordinator for
the Advisory Committee for Project H.A.l.

Professor wWalsh has asked that the attached proposals for
Project H.A.l be sent to members of the H.A., Sub-~Committee
for information and comment,

I would appreciate it if you could let me have any comments
or suggestions before the lst July next.

R.5. KIRK,




